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Dear SirfMadam

Brisbane Aquifer Project
Construction of new water mains - Algester

The Brisbane Aquifer Project is an integral part of Brisbane City Council’'s commitment to the Regional
Drought Strategy and part of a number of obligations Council must meet under State Government
legislated Water Regulations to ensure the region's water supply for the future.

As part of this project, construction of new water mains will start in Algester this month.

The new water mains will carry groundwater, sourced from recently established local bores, to a new
water treatment plant to be constructed on the corner of Paradise Road and the unformed Dalmeny

Street at Algester.

Starting after Easter, construction of a section of the new water main will occur along the southern
side of the Council parkland between Paradise Road and Algester Road.

These works will be conducted between 6.30am and 5.30pm Monday to Saturday and will take
approximately two weeks to complete.

To ensure the safety of the public, access to the pedestrian/cycle path through this section of
the park will be closed during construction.

While these works are carried out you may notice some additional noise in the area, however every
effort will be made to keep disturbances to a minimum.

Please call Council on (07) 3403 8888 if you have any questions about these works or would like more
information on the Brisbane Aquifer Project.

Yours sincerely

Mike Hortz
Project Manager
Brisbane Water
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